OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF POLICE::EAST KHASI HILLS::
::SHILLONG::

PRESS RELEASE

It has come to the notice of Shillong Traffic Police that Tourist Taxis coming
to Shillong from Guwahati are refusing to drop passengers to Kyndailad and also
demand extra charge if the passengers insist. All Tourist Taxis are reminded that they
should drop passengers upto Kyndailad and then park in their designated parking lot.
Passengers are requested to inform police if they refuse to drop them at Kyndailad and
also if they demand extra charge, giving details of said vehicle.

Sd/- Shri. M. Kharkrang, MPS

Superintendent of Police,
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.

Memo No.Tr/88 Dated Shillong the 25 February, 2015.

Copy to:-

1. Deputy Commissioner, East Khasi Hills, Shillong\for favour of information.

«2Editor of all Local dailies for favour of information
esteemed dailies.

0 give wide publicity in their

Superintendent of Police
East Khasi Hills, Shillong.
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